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From: Ibarra, Marcelo X.
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Subject: Posted Sign @ 4010 Carlisle Blvd NE
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 3:53:36 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Permission Letter from Neighbor at 3804.pdf
Permission to purchase the alley from the city.pdf

This is the other letter provided by John and the corrected sign.
 
Thanks
 

From: John Heuertz <jemezhealth@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 1:51 PM
To: Ibarra, Marcelo X. <marceloibarra@cabq.gov>; Zamora, Renee C. <rczamora@cabq.gov>; Planning Development Review Services <PLNDRS@cabq.gov>
Cc: Paul Jenks <drpaul616@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Posted Sign @ 4010 Carlisle Blvd NE
 

Marcelo and Renee,
 
I believe these documents should cover the requirements you told me about. Please note that the house at 3804 has been unoccupied for two years. The owner, Peggy Jeanette Wilkinson's son, Bobby, has power of attorney. I have included his proof of Power of Attorney as well as the letter declaring No
Objections to the purchase.
 
Thanks for your help!
John Heuertz
 
On Tue, Aug 13, 2024 at 9:49 AM Ibarra, Marcelo X. <marceloibarra@cabq.gov> wrote:

I verified with my boss this morning and confirmed that these dates are incorrect. Could you please change from August 15th through August 30th as per his instructions and resubmit prove. I greatly appreciate it.
 

 
Kind Regards
 

 

Marcelo Ibarra
Planner
Development Review Services

o 505.924-3987
e marceloibarra@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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